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8 June 2023 
 

 

Dear Residents, 

Evergreen Health – Nursing Services Manager 

Evergreen Health’s Nursing Services Manager, Cecile O’ Neil, will be leaving her position 
as Nursing Services Manager on 30th June 2023.  We are immensely grateful for Cecile’s 
dedicated service and the care she has provided to our residents. She will be missed. 

During this transition, we are fortunate to have a highly qualified and experienced 
individual stepping into the position on an interim basis. Dr Guin Lourens, currently 
Evergreen Health’s Clinical Health and Compliance Manager, brings a wealth of expertise 
and a strong commitment to maintaining the highest standard of care. With Guin’s 
leadership, we are confident in the continued delivery of excellent nursing services that 
you deserve. 

Rest assured, we are actively working to find a permanent replacement for the Nursing 
Services Manager position and will keep you informed of any updates in the coming 
weeks. 

If you have any questions or concerns during this time, please don't hesitate to reach out 
to me or our nursing staff. We appreciate your understanding and support as we navigate 
this change and ensure a seamless transition of care. 

Best Regards 

 

Elize Porter 
 
Evergreen Health 
Manging Director 
 


